April 30, 2012
To whom it may concern,

I have been a loyal customer of Burger King because your burgers and other side dishes are of the best quality and taste, compared with other fast-food restaurants in Taiwan.  However, a recent incident has shaken my loyalty to your restaurant.

On April 25, 2012, I ordered a value meal with two Whopper Jr., medium fries and a medium coke to go at the Burger King branch store at No.7, Sec. 2, Xianmin Blvd., Banqiao Dist., New Taipei City.  After I placed the order, the staff asked if I wanted to add four pieces of chicken tenders for NT$29.  I agreed and paid for it.  However, after I took the meal home, I found that the chicken tenders were missing.  What’s worse, the branch store was too distant from where I live, so it was quite inconvenient to go back with my receipt and have it corrected.
I have never encountered such a situation before, and there weren’t many people waiting in line at the time, which meant the staff had plenty of time to prepare and deliver my order.  Obviously they failed to double-check the order before giving it to me.  Such carelessness indicates a serious problem in management which may have resulted from insufficient staff training.  As a result, now I have lost my confidence in the service Burger King could provide, and my willingness to go to Burger King again has diminished.
It is difficult for me to understand how a renowned international company as Burger King could have such low standard in service.  I’m writing to call your attention to the problem and hope you will make adjustments to your procedures for operation in order to bring back all the customers who may have encountered similar problems.
I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Lai, Ho-Hsi


